
 
 

PEEL STANDARD CONDOMINIUM CORPORATION NO. 774 
6720 Glen Erin Drive, Mississauga, ON L5N 3K8 

 

 

NOTICE 
 

SECURITY GUARD PATROLS 
 

 
 
We would like to advise all residents that in an effort to minimize future 
condo fee increases while still maintaining security guard service for the 
community, the Board has decided that as of November 21, 2022, the 
security guard patrols will be reduced from 7 days/week to 3 days/week.  

 
The Board will monitor the situation and adjust accordingly if needed.  

 
Thank you and we appreciate your understanding. 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
TAG MANAGEMENT  
For and on behalf of your Board of Directors 
Peel Standard Condominium Corporation No. 774             2022-11-29 


